
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/27/2014 8:15:13 AM
Subject: Appropriation Timeline

Christian,
I’m hoping you may be able to help with one of the requests that came out of yesterday’s meeting regarding the 
appropriations timeline in SC.  Do you have something in writing that we could provide to NSO/SF on this?  I can 
definitely just create something simple based on the budget cycle, but figured I’d check if your office has anything 
that may be useful to them.
Thanks!
-Erica

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062
 
cell: 978.895.1217
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Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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